
Subject Re: presentation to Council

From MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

To Jacqui Deans <Jacqui.Deans@tasman.govt.nz>

Date 2021-04-15 17:46

Hi Jacqui,

Thank you for following this up.Yes, I was aware of the FDS, however I thought this document was still being
finalised and therefore not part of, or incorporated into TDC policies as yet. Whereas the Mapua Structure Plan was
finalised in 2010 and therefore one would assume it would currently be included within TDC policies. Please correct
me if I've got this wrong.

It's great that MDCA and our residents will have another look at the FDS in July. I look forward to this
engagement.

Regards Marion

On 2021-04-15 11:19, Jacqui Deans wrote:

Hi Marion
I was present for your & Paul’s prsentaƟon today, thanks for that.
I just wanted to check taht the working group is familar with the Future Development Strategy (FDS) and its
proposals for Mapua, as I didn’t hear menƟon of that?
Please see:
Future Development Strategy FDS | Tasman District Council

We are in fact going to be reviewing the FDS from July this year, so I will be in touch again soon anyway

Regards

Jacqui

Jacqui Deans

Urban Growth Co-ordinator

DDI +64 3 543 7246  |  Jacqui.Deans@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal
professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

--
Mapua & Districts Community Association
Mapua Hall
72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005
info@ourmapua.org

Webmail :: Re: presentation to Council http://mail.ourmapua.org/roundcube/?_task=mail&_safe=0&_uid=491...

1 of 2 15/04/2021, 5:47 pm


